From: Heck, Patrick

To: Verbick, Jim; licensing

Cc: Zanders, Harrison

Subject: Input on ALRC Agenda Item 21
Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 6:26:02 PM
Hello Jim,

Please consider this as input to ALRC for their August 18 meeting on the application for a new Class C wine license
for the French House at 633 Frances Street, Agenda Item 21.

I support this application.I have attended several dinners at the French House in the past and as a result have no
concern that wine consumption will be excessive or uncontrolled.

Thank you.

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260
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